
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: LD/RH/cc/World Challenge cancellation 

 

23rd April 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

World Challenge – Malaysia 2020 

 

You will, by now, have had communication from World Challenge to let you know that this 

year’s trip to Malaysia has been cancelled.  We would like to extend our sympathies as your 

child will have been excited about this opportunity and will be disappointed not to be able to 

see the fruits of all their hard work and preparation for the trip. 

 
World Challenge will have explained to you that they are working hard to recover costs from 

our suppliers and insurers where possible.  As you can imagine, this will be a huge task and 

one which will take some time for them to complete.  World Challenge are offering to issue 

your families with a Refund Credit Note for the monies they have paid to date.  

    
A Refund Credit Note means that you can receive a cash refund or rebook a trip at a future 

date by the expiry date of the note.  It also retains the financial protection that they had with 

the original booking, so their money is fully protected using this Refund Credit Note scheme 

until 31st January 2021.    

 
Whether your child is continuing their educational journey with us at Barr Beacon School, or 

moving on in the future, we very much hope that the spirit of adventure will remain with 

them and that they have many more exciting expeditions ahead of them! 

 

If you have any queries, please contact the school postbox at 

postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

   

 
 

Ms L Draycott          

Headteacher        

 
 

 


